
 

                

               

 

 

29th June 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

To bring our amazing ‘Around Europe in 65 Days’ topic to a close, Year 3 are holding a European 

feast for our ‘fabulous finish’ on Monday 16th July! We have a few things to ask of you to make this 

brilliant day a possibility:-  

First of all, we will be tie-dying t-shirts with the colours of a pre-chosen European flag the week 

commencing 9th July. Please send into school a plain white t-shirt with your child prior to this day 

so we are able to name them and ensure any missing t-shirts are found before the activity. This 

could be an old P.E top or any old plain white top. Please don’t send any expensive/designer tops 

or t-shirts as they will be dramatically altered with a range of bright colours!  

Secondly, for our feast day on the 16th, we will be asking children to bring a speciality European 

dish for all children to try. We will send out further information closer to the time, but we felt the 

more notification you received, the better!  

 

Many Thanks, 

Miss Reeves, Mrs Moore and Mrs Lee 

 
Headteacher: Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  

 

‘ad omnia 
paratus’ 
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